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Mr. Mark Ashley

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Response to Request for Information from June 10, 1998, on Navajo Refining
Company's Discharge Plan Application
Envirocorp Project No. 60A4696

Dear Mr. Ashley:

Enclosed please find two copies of the referenced document. A third copy of the document
was transmitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Divison (OCD), District II office in
Artesia, New Mexico. The document consists of Addendum No. 1 and replacement pages
for the Navajo Refining Company's (Navajo) Discharge Plan Application and Application
for Authorization to Inject, dated April 1998. The document may be inserted into the back
of the binder that holds Navajo's application. Instructions for inserting the replacement
pages are included in Attachment A.

Please do not hesitate to contact Darrell Moore of Navajo at (505) 748-3311 or
me at (713) 880-4640 if you have additional questions or need more information as you
complete your review of the application.

Sincerely,
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Nancy L. I\h’emann
Senior Geologist
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Attachments

¢: New Mexico Oil Conservation Divison, District II (with attachments)
Darrell Moore - Navajo Refining Company (with attachments)
George Walbert - Holly Petroleum, Inc. (with attachments)
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